
Top O’ the  
Pratt Press! 

2024 

March 4th 

Cat in the Hat 
Day 

Wear Red & Black 

March 5
th 

Hat Day 

March 6th 

Wacky  
Wednesday! 

March 7th 

Seuss Character 
Day! 

March 8th 

Superintendent’s 

Conference Day 

NO SCHOOL 

March 11th 
BOE Meeting 

7:00pm  

BOE Room 192 

March 14th 
Choral Spectrum 

Concert 

6:00 HS Aud. 

March 15
th 

End of  

Elementary 

2nd Trimester 

March 20th 

Report Cards  

Mailed Home 

March 21st 
Band Spectrum 

Concert 

6:00 HS Gym 

Barker Pre-K & Kindergarten 
 Registration  

2024-2025 School Year 

It’s ALMOST Barker  

Pre-K/Kindergarten Registration time! 

 

We are currently handing out registration 

packets for our 2024-2025  

Pre-K and Kindergarten programs! 

  

Age requirements: 

 Kindergarten:  

 Must be 5 years old on or before 

 December 1, 2024. 

 Pre-K: Must be 4 years old  

 on or before December 1, 2024  

 

A letter with more information will be 

posted the first week in  

March to Families online.   

To receive a packet, 

please call Rachel Anderson at  

716-795-3237 or  

email randerson@barkercsd.net. 

Spring Recess: 
March 29, 2024 to 

April 8, 2024 
NO SCHOOL 

 

SOLAR 
ECLIPSE: 

April 8 

As the weather  
begins to warm up, 
please remember it 

 may be chilly and wet 
sometimes.   

Please make sure your 
children are prepared.  
Winter coats, boots,  

hats & mittens.   
If the weather isn’t  

too cold or wet, gym 
classes or walks may be 
taken outside throughout 

the day. 

Book Fair 
News 

The BOGO Spring  
Book Fair  

will be held  
in April! 

 
Watch for dates 

soon! 

BARKER JR/SR HIGH SCHOOL PRESENTS: 

 
 
 

March 8
th

 & 9
th 

at 7:00 
March 10

th 
at 3:00 

in the H.F. Ludwig  
Fine Arts Auditorium 
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Board Of 
Education 
Meeting 
7:00 PM 

March 2024 

Band  
Spectrum 
Concert 
HS Gym 

6:00 

Wear Green! 

St. Patrick’s 

Day! 

Spring Ahead! 
End of 2nd 
Trimester 

Elementary 

Wacky  
Wednesday! 

Hat Day! 
Seuss  

Character  
Day! 

Report Cards 
Mailed Home 

Staff  
Development 

Day 
NO SCHOOL 

Cat in the 
Hat Day! 

Choral 
Spectrum 
Concert 
HS Aud. 

6:00 

AFS Carnival 
Anastasia 

HS Auditorium 
Performance  

at 7:00 

Anastasia 
HS Auditorium 

Performance  
at 7:00 

Anastasia 
HS Auditorium 

Performance  
at 3:00 

SPRING  
RECESS  
BEGINS 

NO 
SCHOOL 







Morning Drop Off 
Morning Drop off is from  

7:45 - 7:55 in the  

1911 Building Parking Lot  

for the children that are being 

driven to school in the morning.   

Please adhere to  

this time frame.   

School begins at 8:00am,  

and we need time for the  

children to make it to their 

classrooms for the  

start of the day.   

Any child that arrives  

after 8:00am  

will be marked tardy.   

Late arrivals must be dropped 

off at and enter through the  

Pratt Elementary  

Main Entrance. 

Afternoon Pick Up 

A reminder to parents that the  

Afternoon Pick Up time is from  

2:35 - 2:45pm in the  

1911 Building Parking Lot. 

Please arrive during this time  

to pick your child(ren) up  

and have your  

Pick Up Tags ready.  

If the person that is picking your 

child up does not have a pickup 

tag, please notify us by using 

PickUp Patrol and make sure 

they bring an ID to show our 

Aide at dismissal. 

Thank you for providing  

transportation  

for your child(ren)! 

YOUR CHILD CAN EARN A 
 FREE MEDIUM PIZZA! 

 
All you need to do is participate in  

Mark’s Pizzeria “Book-Mark’s program!   
It’s easy!  Help your child meet their reading goal each month.   

You can read to them or they can read to you.  Keep track of your reading  
on the calendar or form that was sent home with your child.   

Parents need to sign the calendar/form before returning it to school each 
month by the assigned due date.   As soon as we receive your child’s coupon 

from Mark’s Pizzeria, we will send it home for you to redeem. 
Happy Reading!! 

Sincerely,  Pratt Teachers 



The following students have been  
selected as February’s group of  

HARD WORKERS  
with the trait  
ORGANIZED: 

Pre-K:  Adelynn Buckland 
Kindergarten: Jamerilee Hill 
1st Grade:  Korbin Sullivan 

2nd Grade:  Janice Hung 
3rd Grade:  Willa Sutch 

4th Grade:  Leonel Sanchez-Chavez 
5th Grade:  Addy Buyea 

6th Grade:  Jordyn Meyers 
 

HARD WORKER of the Month  

Pratt Elementary is on the look-out for HARD WORKERS each month to  
become part of an elite group of students who strive to use positive character traits every day.   

One student from each grade level will be selected by staff each month.   
Those students selected will have demonstrated the designated monthly trait on a regular basis.   

Each month’s trait will begin with a letter from the phrase HARD WORKER.   

February trait is Organized 
An organized student is able to arrange, plan and carry through with an event or activity. Organized students keep track of their 
belongings or materials so that they can be easily found. Students who are organized can work more effectively and are less like-

ly to lose the materials needed to complete a task.  

March's trait: Respectful 
Being respectful is thinking and acting in a positive way about yourself or others.  Students who show respect care  

about other's feelings and well-being.  Respectful students treat others kindly, use their manners and listen carefully to what others are saying.  

 
 

 

       Honest    (September)  
 

   Ambitious  (October)  
 

   Reliable   (November)  
 

   Dependable    (December)  
 

 

   Witty      (January)  
 

   Organized    (February)  
 

   Respectful  (March)  
 

   Kind   (April)  
 

   Encouraging  (May)  
 

   Responsible  (June)  



Janice Hung  
is the 2nd grade Student of the Month because 
she is an exceptionally organized student!   

She is meticulous when completing all tasks, 
and she keeps her supplies and materials very 
tidy.  She is always willing to help her friends 

get organized and keep their tables neat.   
Congratulations to Janice!  

Mrs. Zablocki  

Jamerilee Hill  
is the hard worker for kindergarten for the month of 

February.  She is very organized and helps to keep our 
classroom neat and tidy.  Jamerilee helps to organize 

our toys and classroom materials so everything is ready 
to be used when needed.  Her belongings and  

materials can be found easily and quickly which helps 
her succeed in her school work.   

Congratulations Jamerilee, keep up the good work! 
Mrs. Weller 

Adelynn Buckland  
is our Hard Worker for February.  

Addy is always helping to keep our 
classroom clean and organized.  

She does a great job keeping her cubby 
and her personal belongings in order.  

We are so proud of her!  
Great job Addy!  

Mrs. Luckman & Mrs. Niethe  

Korbin Sullivan  
is our hard worker of the month for February.  

Korbin is a very organized student which helps him  
to be successful in first grade.  He always has all the  
materials needed to complete any task and frequently 

helps other students locate the materials they need  
as well.  I am so excited to recognize him as the 

 first-grade hard worker of the month for February!   
Ms. Nobles  



Being organized is a trait that everyone benefits from 
greatly, yet very few children possess it as a natural 

ability. Willa Sutch has shown that this skill  
is embedded into her daily life. She knows how to  
organize her workspace, her locker, her folders and 
even her routines. What is especially valuable to her 

peers is that Willa shares this trait to the benefit  
of others. She will help someone to get on track, make 
a transition and locate his/ her materials needed for the 
next task. Thank you so much for using your amazing 

organizational skills Willa!   
Mrs. Calandra  

Leonel Sanchez-Chavez  
is our fourth grade hard worker of the month.  

Leonel is very organized. He knows where his 
papers and belongings are at all times.  

When he is absent, he is organized in getting 
his materials so he can complete his work.  

Leo also helps others stay organized and find 
their things. We are proud of Leonel for being 

our hard worker of the month!  
Great job!   
Mrs. Dissek  

The Hardworker of the Month for 5th grade  
is none other than Addy Buyea!  

Addy has consistently throughout the year been very 
ORGANIZED with her assignments in all classes. 

Having multiple teachers can be a challenge keeping 
everything straight, however she makes sure her  

assignments are completed for each class!  
Not only are they done, but they are done well.  

We are very proud of the way she organizes her work, 
materials, and agenda, making her our  
HARDWORKER OF THE MONTH!  

- Team 5 

One word to describe 6th grader  
Jordyn Meyers is organized.   

Jordyn is a kind, soft-spoken, young lady who works 
extremely hard in school.  She displays this trait  

by properly using her agenda, keeping her desk tidy, 
and her binders in order.  When she switches classes, 

she always has materials for the given class.  
Jordyn’s efficient use of time and materials help her to 

be successful in school.   
Keep up the great work Jordyn!  

- Team 6  



February Hard Workers 2024 
Back Row:  Leonel Sanchez-Chavez, Addy Buyea, Jordyn Meyers, Willa Sutch 
Front Row:  Janice Hung, Korbin Sullivan, Jamerilee Hill, Adalyn Buckland, 

Mrs. Love 


